
Dear Parent/Guardian,  

All Stars Cricket is the fantastic entry-level cricket programme for boys & girls in Years 1 - 4 

is back for another year! Join over 100,000 children nationwide for a summer of family fun 

at your local centre. Every child receives a FREE personalised t-shirt, as part of the 

programme.  

We at Cheshire Cricket Board have worked hard to secure some funding to put these 

sessions on for FREE with our qualified staff. All we ask in return is for regular attendance. 

The sessions are taking place at VERNON PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL, after school for 5 weeks, 

N/a 6th May Bank Holiday. 

Day – MONDAY 

Time – 15:30 – 16:15 

Start date – 15th APRIL 

End date – 20th MAY 

 

To book a child’s place, please scan the QR code below or click on this link. Places are limited and will 

be handed out first come first served.  

https://booking.ecb.co.uk/4PzBP4 

Any questions please contact STEWART.GARNETT@cheshirecricketboard.co.uk   
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